PHILIPPINE

? BUSINESS BANK

a savings bank

Dear Valued Depositors:

In line with our commitment to deliver quality service, please be
informed that PBB will be undergoing system upgrade on April 16, 2014
at 7:00 pm.

With this, accessing PBB’'s website will temporarily be unavailable. But
for your internet banking needs, please log on from Bancnet’s portal
(hitps://www.bancnetonline.com) and click on Philippine Business Bank.

The Bank will resume its service on April 21, 2014.

In case you have any further inquiries, please contact our frunkline at
363-3333 for assistance.

Thank you for your support and continued patronage.

The Management



